
28th April 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
WEDNESDAY WORD is FOLLOW https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-

word/follow?pid=MTA101634&v=90.3 

 
Mike Kane MP has visited school today and spoken to our Mini Vinnies and the other Mini Vinnies in 

Wythenshawe. 
Our children led the proceedings very confidently and I am delighted with them. All of the children 

asked very insightful questions about our area and Mike’s role in looking after us all. 
Well done everyone. 

 

We now have Play Leaders from Y5. They will start working with the other children in the school 
and encourage them to be active at playtime. 

The children applied for the role and then were interviewed. Well done for volunteering. 
 

Local Council Elections are next week on Thursday. 

Please remember that you now need to take photo identification to register your vote. 
 

School is closed for the Bank Holiday and then the 2nd Strike day is due on Tuesday 2nd May. 
School will be open to Y1 on Tuesday. 
 
The KS2 Workshop for Mathematics for Parents is on Thursday 4th May at 2pm. 

Please come along if you can. 
 
The picnic lunch for the Coronation will be on Thursday 4th May. 

We are hoping to have the picnic outside! 
The Coronation activities will take place on Friday 5th May. 

 

I wish you all a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and I do hope that we get a little bit of sunshine. 
 

With prayers, 
 

 

Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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